


c) Microwave Project with Spartan Pantry
Tim Banks reviewed the hours of operation for the Student Union (SU) building.
He discussed the UPD tour of the SU building which focused on the security of
areas within the facility. Some of the action items that were being considered as
next steps included, creating signage and a “Stay Safe Spartan” card  to remind
students not to leave their personal items unattended. They found some doors
being propped open that shouldn’t be so they will be working with the building
partners to see if doors are being propped open due to access issues.

Based on the overall observation of the open space design and camera locations,
the design does enhance the security of the building. Ms. Ferdolage (BOD
Designee) offered to also walk through the SU building with her building official
and Mr
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2. Student Union
a) Halah Shack Project

Jerry Darrell explained that Chartwells did a pop-up in March 2021 for
students to sample the food offered by the Halal Shack. The reviews
were positive so Chartwells moved forward with replacing the Steak and
Shake with the Halal Shack. Minimal changes are being made to the
space and vendor equipment is being brought in. The hope is to finish by
the 11th of this month and be operational when students return to
campus.
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